Minutes for the Meeting of the Committee on General Education 3-30-16 Clark House 4:00-4:40

In attendance: Derek Taylor (Chair), Melanie Marks, Sara Miller, Thomas Wears, Lily Goetz

Also present: Pamela Tracy (Director of CAFE)

Members of the committee discussed and ranked the 30+ debate related course-development proposals submitted by faculty. Having agreed that nearly all warrant some level of funding, we happily passed along our funding recommendations to Provost Neff.

The committee agreed to continue monitoring general education on the three-year cycle established in 2014-15, with the committee chair taking primary responsibility for reviewing Goals 5-9 in 2015-16.

Respectfully submitted,

Derek Taylor